
 

NOTICE 

Durga Temple will open from Monday, June 15, 2020 at regular hours. 

All devotees are required to observe the following rules during the  

COVID -19 crisis until further notice:  

 

1. Please wash your hands before entering the temple.  Water arrangements have 

been made for hand washing outside the entrance gate. 

2. All devotees are required to wear mask.  

3. Maximum 50 persons are allowed inside the temple at a time. 

      4.   Please maintain the State required social distance. 

      5.   Devotees are requested to stand at the marked places during Aarti time. 

       6.  Aarti will be performed by priests only during the crisis time. 

       7.  Sitting is not allowed unless devotees have sponsored puja in the temple.   

            Please bring only your family members for puja; maximum 10 persons are  

            allowed. 

       8.  No “parkarma” inside the temple during the Covid -19 crisis period. 

       9.  Please do not bring any product to Temple during the crisis time.  

            This includes “parshad” of dry fruit/fresh fruit parshad, atta, dal, oil, etc. 

             Instead please make cash offerings to Gods and Goddesses. 

       10. No “ molli”, “tikka” or “charnamit” (holy water) will be available at the temple  

            during the crisis time. 

       11. Please do not touch the ground with your forehead in front of Murtis  

            (no matha takena) 

       12. Please do not touch Murtis, rope or other fences in the temple. 

       13. Sunday “ langer” will not be served during the Covid-19 crisis period. 

       14. Please take one packet of “parshad” (dry fruit) with Bhagwati Mata’s blessings. 


